
10-26-20 

Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting 

Present: Rita Furlong, Tina Levasseur, Eila Bell and Maddy Elovirta 

Meeting was called to order at 3:02 PM in the Becket Room of the Becket Town Hall. 

Minutes of the May 20, 2020 minutes were accepted as presented.   

Rita gave a treasurer’s report.   

Old Business: 

 Town Beach issues were discussed.  After much discussion regarding deeds and property lines of 

the town beach it was voted to send a letter to the selectboard requesting the town research the deeds 

and survey the town beach area.   

 A letter of appreciation will be sent to Edward Rossini and his sons for their volunteering to put 

the dock in the water in and then remove it in the fall.   

 Discussion regarding the pavilion for 21 Maple Street was lengthy.  The goal is to have the 

pavilion foundation done in early spring and the wooden part of the pavilion installed by early summer.  

Bids will be sought for all of the work.   

New Business: 

 Parks program for 2021 is still a question, and was tabled until more information is available. 

 It was voted to have the rules of the beach be handed out at the time a tax payer receives their 

beach permit.   

 It was voted that Rita Furlong would represent the Parks and Recreation Committee on the 

Community Preservation Committee.   

Meeting adjourned at 4:08PM.   

Respectfully submitted,  

Maddy Elovirta, Clerk 


